BIBLIOGRAPHY

Books

- Finnemore, Martha. *National Interests in International Society*. Ithaca, NY: Cornell University Press, 1996.
- Fuller, G. E., & Starr, S. F. "The Xinjiang problem. In the Xinjiang problem". (2004): Washington, D.C.: Central Asia-Caucasus Institute, Paul H. Nitze School of Advanced International Studies, Johns Hopkins University.
- Griffiths, Martin, Terry O'Callaghan, and Steven C. Roach. *International Relations: The Key Concepts*, 2nd ed. London and New York: Routledge, 2008.
- Groot, Gerry. "Internment and Indoctrination Xi's 'New Era' in Xinjiang." In Power, edited by Golley Jane, Jaivin Linda, Farrelly Paul J., and Strange Sharon, 98-112. Acton ACT, Australia: ANU Press, 2019.
- M. Nazir. Metode Penelitian. Jakarta: Ghalia Indonesia, 1998.
- March, James G., and Johan P. Olsen. *The Logic of Appropriateness*. Oslo: ARENA, 2004.
- Matthews, Bob, and Liz Ross. *Research Methods: A Practical Guide for the Social Sciences*. 1st ed. S.l.: Pearson Education Limited, 2010.
- Neuman, Lawrence W. *Basics of Social Research: Qualitative & Quantitative Approaches*. Harlow, England: Pearson Education Limited, 2014.
- Reus-Smit, Christian. *Constructivism*. Vol. 3, in Theories of International Relations, by Scott Burchill, et al., 188-211. PALGRAVE MACMILLAN, 2005.
- Viotti, Paul R., and Mark V. Kauppi. *The English School: International Society and Grotian Rationalism*. Vol. 5, in *International Relations Theory*, by Paul R. Viotti, & Mark V. Kauppi. Longman, 2012.
- Wang, Jay. "Terrorism and Violence in and from Xinjiang." In Shared Destiny, edited by Barmé Geremie R, Jaivin Linda, and Goldkorn Jeremy, 308-15. ANU Press, 2015.
- Wendt, Alexander. *Social Theory of International Politics*. Cambridge: University Press, 1999.

Yuan, Li Xi. "Ethnicity or Nationality?: Minority Policy and Ethnic Conflict in Contemporary China." In Ethnicity as a Political Resource:

Conceptualizations across Disciplines, Regions, and Periods, edited by University of Cologne Forum »Ethnicity as a Political Resource«, 151-68. Bielefeld: Transcript Verlag, 2015.

Journals Articles

- Çaksu, Ali. "Islamophobia, Chinese Style: Total Internment of Uyghur Muslims by the People's Republic of China." Islamophobia Studies Journal 5, no. 2 (2020): 175-98. https://www.jstor.org/stable/10.13169/islastudj.5.2.0175.
- Chernoff, Fred. "*Theory and Metatheory in International Relations*," 2007. https://doi.org/10.1057/9780230606883.
- Finnemore, Martha, and Kathryn Sikkink. "International Norm Dynamics and Political Change." International Organization 52, no. 4 (1998): 887–917. https://doi.org/10.1162/002081898550789.
- Foot, R. "R2P Sidelined: The International Response to China's Repression of Muslim Minorities in Xinjiang". Global Responsibility to Protect, 13 no.1 (2021): 29 doi:10.1163/1875-984x-13010005.
- Gladney, Dru. "CHINA'S MINORITIES: THE CASE OF XINJIANG AND THE UYGHUR PEOPLE," May 5, 2003, 1–32.
- Huntington, Samuel P. "The Clash of Civilizations?" Foreign Affairs (Council on Foreign Relations) 72, no. 3 (1993): 22-49.
- Kam, Stefanie. "China." Counter Terrorist Trends and Analyses 8, no. 1 (2015): 82-86. http://www.jstor.org/stable/26369571.
- Lebow, Richard Ned. *Identity and International Relations*. Vol. 22, in *International Relations*. SAGE Publications, 2008.
- Mohagheghnia, Hamed, and Ali Latifinia. "A Constructivist Approach into the Emergence of the Terrorism in the Middle-East." International Journal of Scientific Study 5, no. 4 (July 2017): 186-194.
- Potter, Phillip B. K. "Terrorism in China: Growing Threats with Global Implications." Strategic Studies Quarterly 7, no. 4 (2013):71. http://www.jstor.org/stable/26270778.
- Rim, Toomas. "Estonia and NATO: A Constructivist View on a National Interest and Alliance Behaviour" 8 (2006): 37–38.

- Soliev, Nodirbek. "Uyghur Violence and Jihadism in China and Beyond." Counter Terrorist Trends and Analyses 11, no. 1 (2019) https://www.jstor.org/stable/26568580.
- Walt, Stephen M. "International Relations: One World, Many Theories." Foreign Policy, no. 110 (1998): 29–44. https://doi.org/10.2307/1149275.
- Zhou, Zunyou. "Rehabilitating Terrorists: The Chinese Approach." Counter Terrorist Trends and Analyses 8, no. 4 (2016): 10-15. http://www.jstor.org/stable/26351410.

Government Documents

- "Vocational Education and Training in Xinjiang." The State Council Information Office of the People's Republic of China, n.d. http://english.scio.gov.cn/2019-08/16/content_75106484_3.htm. (accessed April 12,2021).
- Commonwealth & Development Office. "UK Government Announces Business Measures over Xinjiang Human Rights Abuses." GOV.UK. GOV.UK, January 12, 2021. https://www.gov.uk/government/news/uk-government-announces-business-measures-over-xinjiang-human-rights-abuses. (accessed April 21, 2021).
- Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the People's Republic of China. "Foreign Ministry Spokesperson Announces Sanctions on Relevant EU Entities and Personnel," March 22, 2021. https://www.fmprc.gov.cn/mfa_eng/xwfw_665399/s2510_665401/2535_665405/t1863106.shtml. (accessed April 25, 2021).
- Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the People's Republic of China. "Foreign Ministry Spokesperson Announces Sanctions on Pompeo and Others," January 20, 2021.

 https://www.fmprc.gov.cn/mfa_eng/xwfw_665399/s2510_665401/2535_665405/t1847554.shtml. (accessed April 2021).
- Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the People's Republic of China. "Foreign Ministry Spokesperson Announces Sanctions on Relevant UK Individuals and Entities," March 26, 2021. https://www.fmprc.gov.cn/mfa_eng/xwfw_665399/s2510_665401/2535_665405/t1864367.shtml. (accessed April 25, 2021).
- Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the People's Republic of China. "Foreign Ministry Spokesperson Announces Sanctions on Relevant US and Canadian Individuals and Entity," March 27, 2021. https://www.fmprc.gov.cn/mfa_eng/xwfw_665399/s2510_665401/2535_665405/t1864787.shtml. (accessed April 25, 2021).

- Smith, Christopher H. "*Text H.R.649 116th Congress (2019-2020): Uyghur Human Rights Policy Act of 2019.*" Congress.gov, March 4, 2019. https://www.congress.gov/bill/116th-congress/house-bill/649/text. (accessed April 20, 2021).
- The Fight Against Terrorism and Extremism and Human Rights Protection in Xinjiang, n.d. http://english.scio.gov.cn/node_8010999.html. (accessed April 12, 2021).
- United States Mission to the United Nations. "Joint Statement on the Human Rights Situation in Xinjiang and the Recent Developments in Hong Kong, Delivered by Germany on Behalf of 39 Countries." United States Mission to the United Nations, February 18, 2021. https://usun.usmission.gov/joint-statement-on-the-human-rights-situation-in-xinjiang-and-the-recent-developments-in-hong-kong-delivered-by-germany-on-behalf-of-39-countries/. (accessed April 21, 2021).

Non-Government Publications

- "About Chinese Human Rights Defenders." Chinese Human Rights Defenders, n.d. https://www.nchrd.org/about-chinese-human-rights-defenders/. (accessed April 12, 2021).
- "Criminal Arrests in Xinjiang Account for 21% of China's Total in 2017."

 Chinese Human Rights Defenders, n.d.

 https://www.nchrd.org/2018/07/criminal-arrests-in-xinjiang-account-for-21-of-chinas-total-in-2017/. (Accessed April 12 2021).
- Meyer, Patrik. *China's De-Extremization of Uyghurs in Xinjiang*. Report. New America, 2016. 6-12. http://www.jstor.org/stable/resrep10486.5.
- O'Connell, Giavanna. "A Look at the International Treaties China Is Violating in Xinjiang." Just Security, September 18, 2020. https://www.justsecurity.org/72074/how-china-is-violating-human-rights-treaties-and-its-own-constitution-in-xinjiang/. (accessed April 15, 2021).
- Van Wie Davis, Elizabeth. "Uyghur Muslim Ethnic Separatism in Xinjiang, China." Asian Affairs 35, no. 1 (2008): 23-24. http://www.jstor.org/stable/27821503.

Internet Sources

"A Meeting of Civilisations: The Mystery of China's Celtic Mummies." The Independent. Independent Digital News and Media, September 17, 2011.

- https://www.independent.co.uk/news/world/asia/meeting-civilisations-mystery-china-s-celtic-mummies-5330366.html.
- "Descriptive Research Research-Methodology." Research. https://research-methodology.net/descriptive-research/. (accessed March 7, 2021).
- "Statement by the Subcommittee on International Human Rights Concerning the Human Rights Situation of Uyghurs and Other Turkic Muslims in Xinjiang, China." Parliament of Canada. Subcommittee on International Human Rights of the Standing Committee on Foreign Affairs and International Development, October 21, 2020.

 https://www.ourcommons.ca/DocumentViewer/en/43-2/SDIR/news-release/10903199. (accessed April 20, 2021).
- Associated Press. "European Union Slaps Sanctions on 4 Chinese Officials over Uyghur Abuses." PBS News Hour, March 22, 2021. https://www.pbs.org/newshour/world/european-union-slaps-sanctions-on-4-chinese-officials-over-uyghur-abuses. (accessed April 15, 2021).
- Associated Press. "European Union Slaps Sanctions on 4 Chinese Officials over Uyghur Abuses." PBS. Public Broadcasting Service, March 22, 2021. https://www.pbs.org/newshour/world/european-union-slaps-sanctions-on-4-chinese-officials-over-uyghur-abuses. (accessed April 21, 2021).
- BBC, "Who are the Uighurs and why is China being Accused of Genocide?". March 26. bbc.com (accessed January 10, 2021).
- BBC. "Xinjiang: US Sanctions on Chinese Officials over 'Abuse' of Muslims." BBC News. BBC, July 9, 2020. https://www.bbc.com/news/world-us-canada-53355697. (accessed April 20, 2021).
- Brookshier, Kathryn. *Method vs. methodology: understanding the difference*. January 22, 2018. https://uxdesign.cc/method-vs-methodology-whats-thedifference-9cc755c2e69d. (accessed March 7, 2021).
- CCTV NEWS beijing. "MOFA Gives Another Example of BBC Slandering Xinjiang." YouTube. YouTube, February 24, 2021.

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GndGDGZ_Njs. (accessed April 23. 2021).
- CCTV Video News Agency. "Chinese People Free to React to Certain Foreign Firms' Boycott of Xinjiang Cotton: Spokeswoman." YouTube. YouTube, March 25, 2021.

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FbVWxOon5JE&list=WL&index=5.
 (accessed April 25, 2021).

- CGTN. "China on U.S. Xinjiang bill: 'attempt to contain china doomed to fail'." CGTN December 4 2019. https://news.cgtn.com/news/2019-12-04/China-expresses-strong-indignation-on-U-S-passing-Xinjiang-bill-M8QoL2uXw4/index.html (accessed January 12, 2021).
- CGTN. "Misinformation in Xinjiang: Dubious Sources behind 'Millions Detained' Figure." CGTN, January 4, 2020. https://news.cgtn.com/news/2020-01-04/Dubious-sources-behind-millions-detained-figure-in-Xinjiang-MYxz1AFC9y/index.html. (accessed April 15, 2021).
- CGTN. "Misinformation in Xinjiang: Dubious Sources behind 'Millions Detained' Figure." CGTN, January 4, 2020. https://news.cgtn.com/news/2020-01-04/Dubious-sources-behind-millions-detained-figure-in-Xinjiang-MYxz1AFC9y/index.html. (accessed April 23, 2021).
- Chin, Josh. "The German Data Diver Who Exposed China's Muslim Crackdown." The Wall Street Journal, May 21, 2019. https://www.wsj.com/articles/the-german-data-diver-who-exposed-chinas-muslim-crackdown-11558431005. (accessed April 15, 2021).
- Disis, Jill. "Analysis: China May Just Have Doomed Its Trade Deal with Europe." CNN. Cable News Network, March 24, 2021. https://edition.cnn.com/2021/03/24/economy/china-eu-investment-deal-sanctions-intl-hnk/index.html. (accessed May 17 2021).
- Dou, Eva. "Academic Faces Chinese Lawsuit for Exposing Human Rights Abuses in Xinjiang." The Washington Post. WP Company, March 10, 2021. https://www.washingtonpost.com/world/asia_pacific/china-sanctions-uighurs-xinjiang/2021/03/10/dd57f8c8-814a-11eb-be22-32d331d87530_story.html. (accessed April 23, 2021).
- Gan, Nectar. "Xinjiang camps: Top official's first details of Training and boarding". October 16, 2018. Retrieved from https://www.scmp.com/news/china/politics/article/2168724/china-admits-xinjiang-training-and-boarding-centres-first (accessed January 10, 2021).
- Global Affairs Canada. "Canada Announces New Measures to Address Human Rights Abuses in Xinjiang, China." Canada.ca. Government of Canada, January 18, 2021. https://www.canada.ca/en/global-affairs/news/2021/01/canada-announces-new-measures-to-address-human-rights-abuses-in-xinjiang-china.html. (accessed April 21, 2021).
- Global Affairs Canada. "Canada Joins International Partners in Imposing New Sanctions in Response to Human Rights Violations in Xinjiang" Canada.ca. Government of Canada, March 22, 2021. <a href="https://www.canada.ca/en/global-affairs/news/2021/03/canada-joins-international-partners-in-imposing-new-affairs/news/2021/03/canada-joins-international-partners-in-imposing-new-affairs/news/2021/03/canada-joins-international-partners-in-imposing-new-affairs/news/2021/03/canada-joins-international-partners-in-imposing-new-affairs/news/2021/03/canada-joins-international-partners-in-imposing-new-affairs/news/2021/03/canada-joins-international-partners-in-imposing-new-affairs/news/2021/03/canada-joins-international-partners-in-imposing-new-affairs/news/2021/03/canada-joins-international-partners-in-imposing-new-affairs/news/2021/03/canada-joins-international-partners-in-imposing-new-affairs/news/2021/03/canada-joins-international-partners-in-imposing-new-affairs/news/2021/03/canada-joins-international-partners-in-imposing-new-affairs/news/2021/03/canada-joins-international-partners-in-imposing-new-affairs/news/2021/03/canada-joins-international-partners-in-imposing-new-affairs/news/2021/03/canada-joins-international-partners-in-imposing-new-affairs/news/2021/03/canada-joins-international-partners-in-imposing-new-affairs/news/2021/03/canada-joins-international-partners-in-imposing-new-affairs-in-imposing-new-af

- sanctions-in-response-to-human-rights-violations-in-xinjiang.html. (accessed April 21, 2021).
- Hali, Sultan M. "China's Rising Uygur Population and False Propaganda from the West." CGTN, March 26, 2021. https://news.cgtn.com/news/2021-03-26/China-s-rising-Uygur-population-and-false-Western-propaganda-YWyKCzonny/index.html. (accessed April 23, 2021).
- Mcneil, Sam. "China Accuses Outspoken Scholar on Xinjiang of Fabrication." AP NEWS. Associated Press, March 18, 2021. https://apnews.com/article/forced-labor-beijing-china-asia-pacific-3da6c71a9662a4112e30b35710c236a3. (accessed April 23, 2021).
- Nebehay, Stephanie. "U.N. says it has credible reports that China holds million Uighurs in secret camps", August 10 2018. Retrieved from https://www.reuters.com/article/us-china-rights-un-idUSKBN1KV1SU (accessed January 10, 2021).
- Nguyen, Terry. "Why Chinese Shoppers Are Boycotting H&M, Nike, and Other Major Retailers." Vox. Vox, March 30, 2021. https://www.vox.com/the-goods/2021/3/30/22358750/chinese-shoppers-boycott-h-m-nike. (accessed April 25, 2021).
- POLITIK. "Ambassador Wu Xi's Article: Ten Lies about Xinjiang vs the Truth". The Embassy of the People's Republic of China in New Zealand, April 14, 2021. http://www.chinaembassy.org.nz/eng/zxgxs/t1868783.htm. (accessed April 23, 2021).
- Reuters. "Britain imposes sanctions on Chinese officials, state body over Xinjiang". March 22, 2021. https://www.msn.com/en-us/news/world/britain-imposes-sanctions-on-chinese-officials-state-body-over-xinjiang/ar-BB1eQrXx. (accessed April 21, 2021).
- Samuel, Sigal. "China's Genocide against the Uyghurs, in 4 Disturbing Charts." Vox, March 10, 2021. https://www.vox.com/future-perfect/22311356/china-uyghur-birthrate-sterilization-genocide. (accessed April 15, 2021).
- Sharma, Shweta. "US Bans All Cotton and Tomato Products from Xinjiang over Slave Labour Links." The Independent. Independent Digital News and Media, January 14, 2021. https://www.independent.co.uk/news/world/americas/us-ban-xinjiang-cotton-tomato-uighur-b1787151.html. (accessed April 20, 2021).
- Tangen, Einar. "One Xinjiang, Two Narratives." CGTN, December 10, 2019. https://news.cgtn.com/news/2019-12-10/One-Xinjiang-two-narratives-Mi2g46xlZe/index.html. (accessed April 26, 2021).

- Wen, Philip, Michael Martina, and Ben Blanchard. "Exclusive: In Rare Coordinated Move, Western Envoys Seek Meeting on Xinjiang Concerns." Reuters. Thomson Reuters, November 15, 2018. https://www.reuters.com/article/cnews-us-china-xinjiang-exclusive-idCAKCN1NK0H0-OCATP. (accessed January 10, 2021).
- Westcott, Ben, and Haley Byrd. "US House Passes Uyghur Act Calling for Tough Sanctions on Beijing." CNN. Cable News Network, December 4, 2019. https://edition.cnn.com/2019/12/03/politics/us-xinjiang-bill-trump-intl-hnk/index.html. (accessed April 20, 2021).
- Westcott, Ben. "Chinese Government Disputes Xinjiang Detention Records Leaked to CNN." CNN. Cable News Network, February 26, 2020. https://edition.cnn.com/2020/02/25/asia/xinjiang-karakax-list-china-response-intl-hnk/index.html. (accessed April 23, 2021).
- Westcott, Ben. "22 Countries Sign Letter Calling on China to Close Xinjiang Uyghur Camps." CNN. Cable News Network, July 11, 2019. https://edition.cnn.com/2019/07/11/asia/xinjiang-uyghur-un-letter-intl-hnk/index.html.
- Wintour, Patrick. "Commons to Vote on Declaration of Genocide in Xinjiang Province." The Guardian, April 14, 2021.

 https://www.theguardian.com/world/2021/apr/14/uyghur-commons-vote-all-party-motion-declaration-genocide-xinjiang-china. (accessed April 15, 2021).
- Wintour, Patrick. "US and Canada Follow EU and UK in Sanctioning Chinese Officials over Xinjiang." The Guardian. Guardian News and Media, March 22, 2021. https://www.theguardian.com/world/2021/mar/22/china-responds-to-eu-uk-sanctions-over-uighurs-human-rights. (accessed April 21, 2021).
- Wong, Edward, and Chris Buckley. "U.S. Says China's Repression of Uighurs Is 'Genocide." The New York Times, January 19, 2021. https://www.nytimes.com/2021/01/19/us/politics/trump-china-xinjiang.html. (accessed April 15, 2021).
- Xin, Liu, and Xie Wenting. "54 Countries Renew Support for China's Xinjiang Policy." Global Times, October 31, 2019. https://www.globaltimes.cn/content/1168522.shtml.
- Yingqun, Chen, and Mao Weihua. "Xinjiang's Economic, Social Development Praised." Chinadaily.com.cn, April 2, 2021. https://global.chinadaily.com.cn/a/202102/04/WS601b2cd4a31024ad0baa71c2.html. (accessed April 23, 2021).

Yuning, Zhao. "Authorities Debunk Lies about Xinjiang Birth Control." China News Service Website - Headlines, stories, photos and videos, August 30, 2020. http://www.ecns.cn/news/politics/2020-08-30/detail-ifzzpxeu2685674.shtml. (accessed April 23, 2021).

"3-8 **主要年份分民族人口数**." 新疆维吾尔自治区统计局, March 15, 2017. https://web.archive.org/web/20181121184615/http://www.xjtj.gov.cn/sjcx/tj nj_3415/2016xjtjnj/rkjy/201707/t20170714_539451.html/.

